
Testimony of the Board of Veterinary Medicine 
 

Before the  
Senate Committee on Commerce & Consumer Protection 

Friday, March 21, 2025 
9:30 a.m. 

Conference Room 229 and Videoconference 
 

On the following measure: 
G.M. 561, SUBMITTING FOR CONSIDERATION AND CONFIRMATION  

TO THE BOARD OF VETERINARY MEDICINE  
GUBERNATORIAL NOMINEE, TIFFANY HUMMEL 

FOR A TERM TO EXPIRE 06-30-2028 
 

 
Chair Keohokalole and Members of the Committee: 

 My name is Kerrie Shahan, and I am the Executive Officer of the Hawaii Board of 

Veterinary Medicine (Board).  The Board supports the confirmation of Dr. Tiffany 

Hummel’s appointment to the Board.  

Dr. Hummel was appointed to an interim term on the Board in November 2024. 

She has attended both Board meetings held since her interim appointment. 

 Dr. Hummel is a 2010 graduate of Kansas State University College of Veterinary 

Medicine and obtained her Hawaii veterinary license in 2018.  Dr. Hummel practiced 

veterinary medicine in South Carolina and California prior to joining Hawaii Pets 

Veterinary Clinic on Oahu. 

 Dr. Hummel’s commitment, interest in serving on the Board, and desire to 

contribute to the community make her a valuable member of the Board.  

 Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of Dr. Hummel’s appointment. 
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